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KCC warns of scam

(MSC News)--The Kansas Corporation Commission has received reports of an
individual claiming to be working with the KCC and conducting a free audit of
major utilities and communication companies in Kansas to obtain refunds for
consumers.

Based on reports, the scam appears to be targeting small businesses through
email.

This is not a legitimate audit and the KCC is not working with this individual.
More information will be released as it becomes available.

Many Signals Communications



